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Shareholder Brendan Lynch, who serves as chairman of United Arts of
Central Florida, was quoted in an article in Orlando Sentinel about the
success of this year's Collaborative Campaign, which raised a total of
$3,188,603 for local arts groups, theaters, museums and concert halls. The
amount is nearly $1 million more than was raised last year.

Lynch credited the success of the campaign to various groups'
engagement of their supporters and the generosity of the Central Florida
community.

“This community is awesome,” Lynch said, “and they just kept giving.”

Read the article: United Arts Smashes Annual Fundraising Campaign’s Goal
(Subscription required)
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